
June 2005  
 
Name & Address 
 
 
 
Obsolescence of X, UX and SX series dc-dc converters 
 
 
Dear (name): 
 
As a customer who has previously purchased the X series dc-dc converters from Lambda, 
we are writing to inform you that, owing to forthcoming RoHS regulations and the recent 
introduction of our new PX series dc-dc converters, these models will now be discontinued. 
 
We realise that some customers who have purchased these models in the past might have 
the need to purchase additional identical units either as spares or to use where they have 
been designed-in to OEM equipment.  Therefore we are offering a "last time buy" 
opportunity.  
 
We will accept orders up to and including 30th September 2005.  All deliveries will be before 
end March 2006.  All orders are non-cancellable and non-returnable. 
 
You may already be aware of our new PX range of 10W to 40W dc-dc converters which will 
be RoHS compliant by the end of December 2005. The PXD models have the same package 
size (2 x 1 inch) and same pin out as X10, X15 and X20 models and, therefore, offer form, fit 
and function replacement along with other advantages such as metal shielding and wide 
input ranges of ratio 4:1  
A copy of the PXD data sheet is enclosed for your reference along with a cross reference list 
of some popular models. 
 
For further assistance with transitioning from X series to PX series or any other issue please 
contact Lambda UK Sales department, Tel: +44 (0)1271 856666, Fax: +44 (0)1271 864894 
or your usual Field Sales contact.  If you would prefer, our web address is www.lambda-
gb.com where you can find data on all of our current products.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
David Buck 
Product Manager DPA  
Industrial and Programmable Power 
Lambda Europe 
 


